Good Morning 4th & 5th Grade Families,

Mrs. Sever Robo called families yesterday designating Fridays to be a day of service. Lessons that were meant for today will now be for Monday. It is also a day for students to catch up on any work that still needs completion.

Below is part of Mrs. Sever's Principal Newsletter.

Service Fridays: Starting today April 3 rd , we are designating Fridays to be "Days of Service." St. Bruno's mission statement calls for our Trailblazers to be responsible citizens in the Church and the global community. We are asking our Trailblazers to use Fridays to do acts of service:

- Help a sibling catch-up on assignments or complete house chores.
- Call/FaceTime a relative to check-in on them.
- Write a letter/note/card to a classmate/family member
 --Mrs. Sever

Ms. Lipo and I are working together on a new schedule for lessons and Zoom meetings. I'll be sending families an email of what work their child still owes, if any. Grades will be posted on Powerschool as well.

In conclusion, no new lessons or Zoom today. I am available via email all day. Students are being given the opportunity for Fridays to be used as a day of service and catch up on work assignments.

Let us not forget to count our blessings and embrace this time with our families.

May the Lord Bless you and your families always, Mrs. Lincy Pullappally